
	
																				NOTICE	TO	ALL	MEMBERS	

Compost	
	

	
					This	is	a	notice	to	inform	members	that	due	to	bear	sightings	in	Mosquito	Creek				
				Co-op,	Compost	has	been	suspended	until	further	notice.	

	
The	Board	of	Directors	have	been	working	together	with	the	City	of	North	
Vancouver,	Waste	Connections	of	Canada,	North	Shore	Black	Bear	Society	and	
the	Conservation	Officers	to	create	a	plan	of	action	to	prevent	wildlife	from	
entering	our	complex.	
	
We	have	been	given	confirmation	to	dispose	our	compost	in	the	garbage	cans	
temporarily	until	a	plan	is	in	place.		We	do	recommend	storing	your	compost	
until	close	to	garbage	collection	day.	
	
Members	have	approached	the	Board	with	ideas	such	as	creating	enclosed	
compost/garbage	areas,	bear	proof	bins,	and	so	on.		We	are	looking	into	all	
avenues	to	solve	this	matter	and	appreciate	ideas	from	the	Membership.	
	
Once	the	Board	collects	all	the	information	we	will	share	this	information	with	
all	Members.		Please	visit	the	Mosquito	Creek	Website	for	more	information	
about	Coexisting	With	Wildlife	and	Bear	Friendly	Tips.	
	
Please	Respect	and	Help	Protect	our	Bears.	
	
	
Thank	You	for	your	Cooperation,	
	
	

					Board	of	Directors	
September	20th,	2019	


